
From: Saunders Rivas <mrivas28@bellsouth.net> 
Sent: Sunday, August 20, 2017 5:42:16 PM 
To: davidamendt@hotmail.com 
Cc: Lfisher2@outlook.com 
Subject: Key West Planning board  
  
      I support the proposed backyard changes at 815 Whitehead Street. Dave and Leslee are my next 
door neighbors and I can understand their need and desire for these changes. If you sit on the front porch 
on Whitehead street after 9am,  you become a display for picture taking or a nonstop information booth. 
It's just to busy, noisy and no privacy. The backyard is our only sanctuary. Please take these reasons in 
to consideration. 
 
                                                                                                        Marjorie Rivas 
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